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commentletters

From: Kathleen Garmsen <kgarmsen@sbcglobal.net>
Sent: Thursday, January 28, 2016 9:41 AM
To: commentletters
Subject: 02/02/16 Board Meeting (Conservation Extended Emergency Regulation)

To Whom it May Concern: 
 
We are writing to you as a resident of the City of Folsom and a customer of San Juan Water 
District.  It has come to our attention that the State Water Resource Boards is considering drafting 
regulation that would require San Juan Water District to enforce a reduction to 33% - down from the 
current reduction of 36%.   
 
To issue this requirement in February makes no sense due  the current climate and rainfall/snow level 
we are experiencing.  It would be more relevant to make that decision, which will impact thousands of 
customers, at a later date.  We ask that you reconsider this decision until April, 2016, when the state 
of our water situation will be more evident. 
 
As  concerned citizens, this seems like a more logical and prudent step to take to fairly access our 
water conservation needs. 
 
Thank you for your consideration, 
 
Richard and Kathleen Garmsen 
111 Perry Court 
Folsom, CA   95630 

(2/2/16) Board Meeting- Item 7
Conservation Extended Emergency Reg

Deadline: 1/28/16  by 12:00 noon
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